
Publication Date: December 12, 2019 TOUCH MEDICAL MEDIA 55

Letter from the Editor-in-Chief

Call for Submissions 2020

Elizabeth Yeu, MD 
Dr Yeu earned her medical degree through an accelerated and combined undergraduate/medical school program at the University 
of Florida College of Medicine. She completed her Ophthalmology residency at Rush University Medical Center in Chicago, where 
she served as Chief Resident (2006–2007). Dr Yeu continued to the Cullen Eye Institute, Baylor College of Medicine to complete a 
Fellowship in Cornea, Anterior Segment and Refractive Surgery (2007–2008), where she served as an Assistant Professor after her 
fellowship training. Dr Yeu joined Virginia Eye Consultants in 2013, now a partner since 2014, and also continues her commitment to 
residency training in Ophthalmology as an Assistant Professor at the Eastern Virginia Medical School. She is the Medical Director of 
the Virginia Surgery Center, and also sits on the Board of Directors for the Virginia Eye Foundation. 
Dr Yeu provides guidance and governance across several national medical boards and committees, including as an examiner for the 
American Board of Ophthalmology, Advisor to the Young Eye Surgeons (YES) Clinical Committee of the American Society of Cataract 
and Refractive Surgery (ASCRS), and as the Chair of the Cataract Section of Ophthalmic News & Education (ONE) Network for the 
American Academy of Ophthalmology (AAO). 
Dr Yeu has authored numerous articles and is a frequent lecturer nationally and internationally in the areas of refractive cataract 
surgery, anterior segment reconstruction, ocular surface disease management, and surgical management of astigmatism. She is the 
editor-In-chief of US Ophthalmic Review and served as the medical editor of the digital journal, Millennial Eye from 2015–2017. Dr 
Yeu was voted as The Ophthalmologist’s global Power List: Emerging Leader in 2019, global Power List: Rising Stars in 2017 and their 
Top 40 Under 40 honors in 2015. She was awarded the first Clinical Rising Star by the Ophthalmic Innovations Summit (OIS) in 2018, 
recognized as a Castle Connelly Top Doc 2016–2019 and received their Exceptional Women in Medicine Award in 2017–2018, earned 
the Best Doctors Award by her peers from 2013–2016, the Millennial Eye Award in 2015, and recognized as Top 40 Under 40 through 
Virginia’s Inside Business Journal.

I am delighted to welcome you to the Fall edition of US Ophthalmic Review, packed full of topical articles that we hope you 

find useful and relevant to your day-to-day clinical practice.

 

We would like to take the opportunity to invite colleagues in the field to contribute to our Spring 2020 edition. The journal 

accepts review articles, original research, and case studies, along with specially selected editorial articles. We encourage 

authors to enhance their articles with video content, such as surgical demonstrations and video abstracts, which help to 

engage the audience and bring the article to life.

 

Presubmission enquiries are welcomed by the journal’s editorial team and submissions can be made through the 

touchOPHTHALMOLOGY submission portal (see the information box below).

 

US Ophthalmic Review would like to thank all expert authors who contributed towards this edition. A special thanks goes to 

our Editorial Board for their continuing support and guidance. Thanks also go to all organizations and society partners for their 

ongoing support. q
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